Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2011 8:18 AM

To: rmakdisi@stellar-environmental.com

Cc: Matt Graul

Subject: RE: EBRPD Redwood Site (ACEH Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000246) Request for

SemiAnnual Monitoring.

Richard,

The implementation of semi-annual groundwater monitoring for the above referenced case is acceptable while additional
remedial alternatives are evaluated.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Richard Makdisi [rmakdisi@stellar-environmental.com]

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2011 8:36 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Matt Graul

Subject: EBRPD Redwood Site (ACEH Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000246) Request for SemiAnnual Monitoring.

HiJerry,
Attached is the letter requesting the semi-annul monitoring we discussed.
Thanks.

Best Regards—Richard

RICHARD S. MAKDISI, P.G.,R.E.A. |PRESIDENT
STELLAR ENVIRONMENTAL SOLUTIONS, INC.
2198 Sixth Street, Suite 201

Berkeley, CA 94710

Wk Phone: 510-644-3123

Fax: 510-644-3859

Cell: 510-812-6314
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